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Submission

| agree that as our population grows we need to move away from low density housing. The move needs to make sure that communities form and there
is useable shared and more private green spaces. The current proposal has buildings that are far too high causing shadowing, wind tunnelling and
high population density. Residents need a variety of outdoor spaces when they live in apartments. There is not enough open space for the proposed
residential population. | currently live in a medium density development where there are common open spacs and gardens for small grouos of
residents. Itis he development in what was formally Prince Henry Hospital at Little Bay. All areas are u ilised and enjoyed. There is a neighbourly feel.
The gardens are native and birds abound.
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